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Monday 9 July 
Y5 at Longdendale High School 

 Beauty and the Beast 
 

Monday 9 July 
Arts Week 

 
Tuesday 17 July 

Art exhibition at school 
 

Wednesday 18 July 
Achievement Evening  

 
Thursday 26 July 

Leavers Assembly in the hall 
 

Thursday 26 July 
Leavers Party 

St James School 
 

Thursday 26 July 3.15 pm 
End of term 

 
Tuesday 4 September 8.50 am 

School re-opens 
 
 
 

 

Please Note: 

After School Clubs will finish 

week beginning 25th July: 

 
Monday     Multi Skills till 4:15pm 

Monday     Music          till 4:15pm 

Tuesday     Cookery      till  4:00pm 

Thursday    Drawing     till  4:00pm 

Arts Week 

Next week all children will be 

taking part in various workshops.  

They will be making mosaics, doing 

Indian painting and producing a 

picture which will then feature in 

our very own Mottram gallery! 

Parents/Carers will be able to buy 

their child’s picture at the 

exhibition on Tuesday 17 July!   

 

On Monday, Y5 will be watching 

pupils perform Beauty and the 

Beast at Longdendale High School. 

 

  
The School Council continue to help the homeless in Manchester 

through Spotlight. 

They would be very grateful for donations of any of the following: 

unwanted clothes, toothbrushes, small shower gels, combs, 

hairbrushes, cakes, biscuits, crisps, tins of spam, ham, tuna, jelly cubes 

and sleeping bags / blankets. Thank you     

 

  

Trip to Yorkshire  

Wildlife Park 

The trip was a huge 

success and everybody had 

a wonderful day! 

 

 

 

 

School Association 
Meeting 

Thurs 13th September at  
30a Broadbottom Road 

New time at 
 8.00 pm 

 

New classes 

All children 

enjoyed spending 

the morning in 

their new class on 

Wednesday, while 

we welcomed our 

new September 

intake into 

Reception. 
 

Robinwood Residential 

Friday 7 to Sunday 9 September 

 

Please may we remind Y5 parents 

that all monies need to be paid by 

Monday 16 July. 

 

Non uniform day 

Monday 9 July 

Donations per family please 

for the firefighters. 

 
Insect repellent, sun cream, 

socks, energy drinks, baseball caps 

 

Healthy Snacks 

Please can we ask 

that you give your 

child healthy snacks 

for break.  

R E Day 

All the children had a 

wonderful day led by 

the Open The Book 

team. 

We started the day with 

a great assembly at the  

Magdalene Centre and 

then back at Mottram 

we explored the themes 

of transformation. 

 

Thank you to all who 

helped with the walk 

and to the  

Open the Book team!  

Please ensure your child wears the 

correct footwear to school as there has 

been an increasing number of trainers 

appearing.  Thank you 

 

May we remind you that it is very 

important for you to inform the school 

office should you have any changes to 

your phone number or address to ensure 

our records are up to date. 


